Well, folks, with got just a hair more than one month until the ball. 


If you're costumes not been started yet, then you're running behind!





Invitation packets will be passed out at the Christmas party on December


20th at Bob Briddick's.  If you want someone else to pick up your


packet, you MUST speak to ME personally.  I am requesting that you


deliver ALL your invitations by January 1.  This year we are beginning a


new tradition.  The Captain's Brunch will be held on Sunday the day


after the ball and will be open to our guests.  Cost will be $15 and


must be RSVP'd (with money) by January 12.  Therefore, we need to get


these invitations out ASAP.  (Basically the format of the brunch will


not change, except that we are inviting our guests to attend and hosting


it at the conference center.)





Remember, in order to attend the brunch, members MUST help cleanup the


morning of the ball.  (You also must purchase a ticket.)





Plan to have your costume finished by Friday, January 24th.  I expect


EVERYONE to be available the day of the ball for dress rehearsal and to


finish up the ballroom.  DO NOT PLAN to have a break before the ball


starts - i.e., come prepared with EVERYTHING to spend the day.  (There


may be a break if everything goes as planned - BUT YOU SHOULD NOT COUNT


ON IT.)





Things are looking good!  Hope everyone has a great holiday!  Laissez


Les Bons Temps Rouler!!!


